	2 October  2002


	[image: image1.png]





	 
FTSE / JSE Africa Index Series

Ground Rules changes




The FTSE/JSE Advisory Committee met on 11 September and approved the following changes to the Ground Rules of the FTSE/JSE Africa Index Series:

· rewording of the rules for adding and deleting constituents of Specialist and Tradable indices

· rewording of the rules fro the review of Venture Cap and Development Cap indices

· rewording of the rules for liquidity screening: the shares in issue used will be the shares in issue as at the last day of each month, and not at the end of the period

· stating that the 12 month period for the liquidity screening will be from November the previous year till the end of October before the review

It is important to note that the changes are not significant and will be effective immediately.

For further information, please see Ground Rules on www.ftsejse.co.za, or email your enquiries to indices@jse.co.za.

For FTSE / JSE index enquiries or further information about FTSE / JSE please contact:

FTSE UK Client Services: 


Tel: +44 (0) 20 7448 1810 and 

JSE Securities Exchange South Africa

Tel: (27 11) 520 7702

Or, email your enquiries to info@ftse.com and indices@jse.co.za or visit our websites at www.ftse.com or www.ftsejse.co.za 

